
POLICE APPEAL FOR ASSISTANCE 

Ms Constance Marten and her partner Mr Mark Gordon and their new-born child have been 
missing since their car broke down on the M61 near Bolton on the 5th of January 2023. 

The circumstances suggest that Constance has given birth within the past ten days and officers 
believe that Ms Marten nor the baby have been assessed by medical professionals. 

Officers urgently wish to locate Constance and her child so that medical professionals can as-
sess both of them. 

Do you know these people? 
Have you seen them? 

Do you have any information? 

If you have any information, please contact the Incident Room on: 

0207 175 0785 
METROPOLITAN 

POLICE 
CrimeStoppers. 
0800 555111 
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